
 
 Now is not a time to switch horses…. 

Re-Elect Lee County Judge Paul E. Fischer! 
 
This year, the leader of Lee County – our County Judge -- will 
be determined in the Republican primary on Tuesday, March 
6. There is no contest in November. 
.  
We have to toot Judge Fischer’s horn, because we all know 
that he will not do it for himself.  
 
Lee County residents and landowners already know our 
groundwater is under siege by the demands of water profiteers 
that just keep on coming. And we know rural counties are 
targets for facilities others don’t want in their own backyards. 
 

 

Did you know that Judge Fischer: 
 
!Frequently appears in public to ask our groundwater district to be conservative when it issues permits?  
 

Did you know that Judge Fischer: 
 
!Took a stand with Burleson and Milam County landowners who are trying to protect our shared 
aquifers from the San Antone Hose/Vista Ridge mega- project?  
 

Did you know that Judge Fischer: 
 
!Delivered a gallon of Lee County water as a humorous but serious warning to those in Hays County 
government with plans to raid Lee County’s water for their growth? 
 

Did you know that Judge Fischer: 
 
!Acted proactively to avoid having a municipal waste disposal facility forced on us in the wrong location 
– as has happened in Caldwell County?  
 
 

Independent Texans proudly endorses  
the friend of all Lee Countians  

and our future generations! 
Judge Paul Fischer 

 
 

Polls are open on Tuesday, March 6, from 7 am to 7 pm ~ early voting ends Friday, March 2. 
 

Call (979) 540-2731 for information about where to go vote. 
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